
IA 10 
MISSOURI RIVER 

NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT 

April 1, 2025 

RE: Washington County Rural Water #2 System: 2024 Consumer Confidence Report 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Washington County Rural Water #2 System's 2024 Consumer Confidence 
Report. The report contains information as documented by the Washington County Rural Water #2, and 
the Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy for the testing of regulated and unregulated 
contaminants from January 1, 2024, through December 31, 2024. 

The report indicates that the Washington County Rural Water #2 met all criteria required by the Nebraska 
Department of Environment and Energy in 2024. 

I may be reached at (402-616-0969 or jnovak@papionrd.org) if you have any questions regarding our rural 
water supply system. 

Sincerely, 

Justin Novak 
Project Manager 
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